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At their October 14, 2015 meeting, the Trustees of the Everett School Employee Benefit Trust received the annual audit report prepared by Mr. Bruce Dietrich of Toyer, Dietrich & Associates CPAs. Mr. Dietrich noted that the audit went well this year and there were no findings. One of the areas he is most concerned about testing is that of employees receiving the medical plan they selected. There were also no findings in this area. Mr. Dietrich commented that the Trust receives good advice on its investments. The Trustees approved the annual audit unanimously.

Letter Regarding Annual Trust Audit 20151009
Independent Auditor’s Report and Financial Statements 20150630



